
FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday 29th September  2023
This half term our school focus is: Kindness

Dates for your Diary
Tuesday 10th October – Year 1 Hearing Screening
Friday 13th October – Harvest Festival Service 2pm, up at St Peter’s Church
Monday 16th October – 2.45pm Open Afternoon, please pop into see the 
classes! More details to follow.
Monday 23rd -27th October – Note edited date! Half Term- School closed 

to pupils.
Tuesday 19th December –End of Autumn Term

Praise Certificates

Dolphins- Arlo and Alex B-J  
Seals- Mary and Finn  

Starfish – Elowyn and Stevie 

Congratulations Everybody!

Attendance Trophy

Dolphins 97%
Seals 91.8%

Starfish 89.1%
Congratulations Dolphins !
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Cats
Cats sleep anywhere, 
Any table, any chair. 

Top of the piano, window ledge,
In the middle, on the edge. 
Open drawer, empty shoe, 

Anybody’s lap will do. 
Fitted in a cardboard box,

In a cupboard with your frocks. 
Anywhere.

They don’t care
Cats sleep anywhere!

Harvest Boxes 
Starfish are collecting for 

Harvest Festival!
Please bring donations in on 16th 
October ready for distribution.  
More details on this, to follow.

Uniform 

Children should wear proper school 
uniform each day- items with the 
school logo on are available from 

JukoPrint and pre-loved jumpers and 
tops can be bought from our Friends 

of Flushing team.
Note- pupils can wear a plain white 
t-shirt for PE too, if their blue 

t-shirt needs replacing.

Please ensure that long hair is 
tied back, and that jewellery is 

kept to a minimum. 

Polite reminder- toys should not be 
brought into school, this includes 
football and Pokemon cards, please, 
as they cause many issues within 

friendship groups.
 

Thank you all for your help and 
support with this!  

Friends of Flushing

Our lovely FoFs team met last week, and 
they’ve asked me to remind you that they 

would welcome any fresh ideas or support; 
as they are keen to grow their number of 

enthusiastic helpers.  
The school really value the work that you all 

do; so a huge thank you to you all!


